
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: June 11, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: CANCELED – No Sistine Chapel Choir Visit to Atlanta 

           
 
We regretfully inform you that the planned Sistine Chapel Choir U.S. national 
tour has been canceled.   No official reason was shared with us but the 
decision was made last week by the Vatican.  
 
Please remove any promotional materials and information for this event from 
your bulletin, newsletters, website and social media. 
 
There is no rescheduled date at this time, but we will inform you of any new 
developments when we receive them. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 


